
From:   Jin Kurumisawa   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   February 13, 2019

Subject:   Existing Call Sign
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Nimesh,

Thank you for your email.

&gt;You have an existing license for callsign WF2XSJ, file number 0369-EX-CR-2017.   
&gt;How is this application different? Is this a duplicate and can be dismissed?

This is an application for our new model radar sensor. The purpose and location is almost same as
previous one (0369-EX-CR-2017). But the radar hardware, modulation scheme and some parmeters like
power level has been changed.    

So we believe we have to submit application again.   

Please let me know if I need to provide additional information for this application.   

Best regards,

Jin Kurumisawa


